

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

27th March 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

POTENTIAL OAK BASE TRIP TO FARMER PALMERS

We are looking to arrange a visit to the Farmer Palmers for next half term, as part of our learning about different animals, young and old animals and comparing different environments.

To enable this visit to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.78 per child. This includes entrance and the coach journey. We appreciate that this is a larger amount than we would usually ask for, however we know that this experience will be a great round up of the children's learning during the half term and will give them a really wonderful experience.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the visit. We are therefore asking parents and carers to pay before the deadline of 17th April. If we need to cancel the visit because we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will refund the money for those who have paid. You can make payment now via your MCAS App (under "Products" rather than "Trips") by 17th April.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ramsay

Mrs Ramsay















